
 

May 20, 2020 
 
To: Our Valued Customers 
 
Re: Discontinuance of Chemtrol Pipe 
 
Due to changes within our supply chain, NIBCO will discontinue offering Chemtrol 
Schedule 80 Black and Natural Polypropylene pipe, and Chemtrol Schedule 80 Red and 
Natural PVDF pipe. This change will be effective immediately. 
 
This has nno effect on our current line of Chemtrol fittings and valves. With more than 60 
years experience in industrial thermoplastics, NIBCO remains committed to being your 
manufacturing source for these engineered products that work in the most demanding 
environments. 
 
To assist you with your transition to a new pipe supplier, we have identified SWM 
International whose engineering-grade pipe is compatible with our Chemtrol fittings and 
valves. We are working closely with SWM to take over all open orders. For more 
information, please call 1.800.521.6713, ext. 3130 or email PACS@swmintl.com.  
 
If you have questions, please contact your NIBCO sales or customer service representative. 
Thank you for your continued support of NIBCO products.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
NIBCO INC.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


